From: Brian Kavalar

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: August 13, 2013

Subject: FCC File No. 0575-EX-ST-2013

Message:

Mr. Ghaffari, we have submitted and paid the application fee within the 30 days required from the
application. Please advise on status of processing our request for the STA.

The last coorespondance was in mid July for the Form 159. Do you have all the information required
from Raytheon?

Thanks!

Brian Kavalar
brian_r_kavalar@raytheon.com



